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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

The Board of Public Works supports the City of La Crosse effort to apply for a Urban Nonpoint 

Source & Storm Water Management Program Planning Grant to update the City’s SLAMM pollution 

run-off model and update Strom Water Quality Management plan from 2009. The modeling will show 

TSS reduction obtained since 2009, evaluate future BMP locations, and provide a plan that priorities 

BMP projects of the future.  

 

This effort supports the City’s continued effort to stay in compliance with our MS4 permit 

requirements.  Funding for this effort was previously approved in the 2019 Storm Water Utility 

Operating Budget. 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Mayor Tim Kabat- BPW Chair 


